
Hello NCCAA Delegates! 

We are super excited about the NCCAA Spring Conference in Modesto on March 7th, 8th and 9th!! It 
is just 3 weeks away!   

 

Just a few reminders/highlights: 

1) Remember to Register!  Pre-Registration closes 2/22/25.  You can register online 
at norcalaa.org and the flyer is attached.  

2) We will be electing our NCCAA Treasurer.   

3) There is a motion from Sacramento Conference regarding sending a contribution to GSO. 
Delegates will be voting on this motion at the Modesto Conference. 

4) There will be a Plain Language Big Book Workshop on Saturday afternoon at 3:00. It is going to be 
amazing.  

 

We look forward to seeing you!  It is going to be another terrific NCCAA Conference!! 

Thank you,  

Mary Mason 

NCCAA Chairperson 

925.788.1845 

 

 

 

 

http://norcalaa.org/

